Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan
to the United Nations Office
Geneva

Reference: No. 01-8/OHCHR/529

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations at Geneva presents its compliments to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference
to the latter’s note verbal of the Office Ne KF/:HRC/119/March/2017, dated 15
November 2016, has the honour to inform that delegation of Turkmenistan during
consideration of Turkmenistan’s second periodic report in accordance with
International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights by the Human Rights
Committee at its 119" session to be held on 8-9 March 2017 in Geneva
will be composed as follows:

- Mr. Atageldi HALJANOV, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of
Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva, Head of the delegation;

- Mr. Gylychmyrat HALLYYEYV, Director of the Turkmen National Institute for
Democracy and Human Rights under President of Turkmenistan;

- Mr. Pirnazar HUDAYNAZAROV, Chairman of the Committee of Legislation
and regulations of Mejlis (Parliament) of Turkmenistan;

- Mrs. Shemshat ATAJANOVA, Head of the department of democracy issues and
human rights protection of the Turkmen National Institute for Democracy and
Human Rights under President of Turkmenistan;

- Mr. Dovlet CHOTBAYEYV, Third Secretary of the Permanent Mission of
Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office at Geneva.

The Permanent Mission of Turkmenistan to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
the assurances of its highest consideration.

eneva, 01 March 2017.
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